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Greetings MRC Members! 

 

Monday, July 9th to Saturday July 14th  
3:00—6:00 p.m. 

Sheehan High School 

Tuesday, July 10th   
3:00—5:00 p.m. 

Sheehan High School 

  

    

* We need a minimum of 2 volunteers for our registration table to 
sign in and out persons for the evening. 

 

* We need at least 10 medical professionals (MD, RN, APRN, 
PharmD, etc.) and 30 non-medical persons to volunteer for this 

exercise; we need your assistance for this event to be successful.  
We encourage you to be a part of our POD! 

 

** Please note that if you are participating in either exercise, you must be First Aid and CPR/AED certified.  

 

We welcome our new members:  Mary Baumgartner, Mary Cimino, Tracey Gihuly, Amy Humphries, Jeffrey Hutchinson, Brenda Macdonald, Nicole 
Masciana, Jennifer Rascati, and Kathleen Sala.  Thank you to all of our MRC volunteers for actively participating in our past and upcoming events! 

 

Pictured above are Denise Fournier, MRC Member, Kaelyn Audette, MRC Coordinator, 
Eloise Hazelwood, Director of Health, Joseph Schiers, Site Manager at Evoink, and 

Stephen Civitelli, Chief Sanitarian.  
 

Pictured above is Captain Richard Homestead presenting an MRC 
hosted community training on the topic of Active Shooter Response. 
  

Jeremy Fridling presenting an MRC hosted community training on 

the topic of bleeding control on National Stop the Bleed Day.  

If you have not yet registered for our upcoming training “POD Exercise” Tuesday, July 10th from 3-5 p.m. at 
Sheehan High School, please call the office at (203) 294-2065 to register.  

 

 


